DEPARTMENT OF ELEMENETARY EDUCATION,
HARYANA, PANCHKULA

General Notice

In continuation of general notice dated 13.09.2023, it is clarified that
the schedule of interdistrict transfer drive for 2004 Batch PRTs/HTs
is initiated afresh. Therefore, all interested teachers have to apply

afresh for voluntary participation. Their earlier submitted

preferences will not be considered.

Dated: 14.09.2023 Director Elementary Education
Haryana, Panchkula
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